PMP REMINDER

Performance Management Involves:

- Expectation-setting meeting
- Ongoing feedback
- Self-assessment (optional)
- Midway feedback session
- End-of-cycle Performance Review

All department heads and supervisors are required to provide performance feedback to regular/grant-funded exempt and nonexempt employees using the Performance Management Process (PMP).

To access PMP forms visit: hr.umbc.edu/pmp/

IMPORTANT DATES

PMP Rating Period Ends March 31, 2022

Completed PMP Forms due to Human Resources: Friday, May 6, 2022

Questions? Contact:

Michale S. Tallon @ 5-1638 mtallon@umbc.edu

or

Elmer Falconer @ 5-3645 falconer@umbc.edu



Remember: PMP...is a process, not an event.